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Dear Doctors,

New Joint Environmental Occupational Toxicology Clinic (JEOTC) at Changi General Hospital 

From October 2009, you may refer patients with suspected or confirmed occupational or work-related toxic 
exposures to the new Joint Environmental Occupational Toxicology Clinic (JEOTC) which will operate every second 
Friday of the month in:

Specialist Outpatient A (SOC A)
Level 2, Changi General Hospital (CGH)

2, Simei Street 
Singapore 529889

CGH Appointment Centre Tel: (65) 6850 3333

This clinic is run jointly by a clinical toxicologist from CGH and an occupational medicine specialist from the Occupational 
Safety and Health Division, Ministry of Manpower (OSHD, MOM).

The clinic will assist you with the following:
-	 confirm diagnosis and notify work-related cases to MOM
-	 manage the effects and complications from the toxic exposure 
-	 conduct workplace assessments where indicated, and 
-	 provide recommendations on preventive measures to employer and worker so as to prevent recurrence. 

For other types of occupational or work-related conditions, you may refer to our other existing occupational health clinics. 
Patients will be seen by appointment only.

Hospital / Polyclinic Clinics (by appointment) Contact number

Geylang Polyclinic Occupational Health Clinic 6547 6922 /6842 2440

Hougang Polyclinic Occupational Health Clinic 6496 6600

Jurong Polyclinic Occupational Medicine Specialist Clinic 6355 3000

National Skin Centre Occupational Dermatoses Clinic 6350 6666

Singapore General Hospital Occupational Lung Clinic 6321 4402

Tan Tock Seng Hospital Occupational Deafness Clinic 6357 7000

Occupational Lung Clinic

Work-related Musculoskeletal Disorder Clinic

Changi General Hospital Joint Environmental Occupational Toxicology Clinic 
(New)

6850 3333

Important note: 
Reporting of occupational diseases is a legal requirement under the Workplace Safety and Health Act. You can notify 
cases to MOM via iReport at http://www.mom.gov.sg/iReport.

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Ho Sweet Far
Director
OSH Specialist Department
Occupational Safety and Health Division
Ministry of Manpower
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